
 

June 21, 2017 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

We, Maine Eye SPC, LLC, landlord of a building located at 15 Lowell St. in Portland, ME do grant 

permission for Maine Eye Center, PA, the tenant, to perform general renovations on this building per 

plans submitted to you to grant a Building Permit. 

It is also agreed that Hebert Construction may perform these renovations as the General Contractor. 

Sincerely, 

Maine Eye SPC, LLC 

By: David McNeil, SVP Montecito Medical 

 


